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A Sister’s Hope

Without research, 
there is no hope. 
We have A 
Sister’s Hope.
In a country of 16 million people, so many lives have been 
affected by breast cancer. And yet, the largest A Sister’s 
Hope 60K Walk has had just 465 walkers and 80 crew.

Your help is needed in getting word to everyone in 
Holland that A Sister’s Hope is the organization 
raising significant funds to support breast cancer 
research - research that has as its goal to identify 
better treatments, earlier detection and finding a 
cure.

The stichting is spending some money on bus stop 
posters and radio ads that will begin March 21, but 
the cost limits how much of this can be done. So the 
stichting is reaching out to you to hang posters, 
hand out flyers, get an article into the local 
newspaper and onto the local television and radio 
stations, enlist the help of your co-workers and 
neighbors, politicians and celebrities ... This all is 
being done to bring an end to breast cancer as soon 

as possible. This is all being done so that breast 
cancer doesn’t claim the life of someone you love, or 
another life of someone you love.

Action!

If the day arrives when there no longer is a need for 
the 60K Walk because researchers have found a cure 
for breast cancer, that will be a beautiful day. Until 
then, we have some work to do.

Spread word!

Email us at Info@ASistersHope.org or call        
06-47 94 1730 and tell us how many posters and 
flyers you can distribute and where we can send 
them to you. If you are able to pick them up in 
Groningen, Mijdrecht, Amsterdam, Zaandam, 
Almere, Utrecht, Leiden, Den Haag or Maastricht, 
that saves on postage costs.

Dank je wel!

March 2012

NKI receives support for four projects
Researchers at the NKI-AVL are using funds from 
A Sister’s Hope to move forward on four separate 
breast cancer research projects this year. Wilbert 
Zwart, Dr. Sabine Linn and Prof. Daniel Peeper 
are coordinating those projects.

Limburg - Front Page 
A Sister’s Hope met 
with researchers at the 
University Medical 
Center in Maastricht 
in February to get to 
know them, learn 
about their projects, 
and make sure they 
know A Sister’s Hope. 
The interaction created 
front-page news about 
one of the projects we 
fund!

Groningen research 
Dr. Carolien Schroder spent some time with us at 
UMC-Groningen talking about the HER2 
project she works on and thinking with us about 
the future.

Leiden 
The communications office 
and breast cancer 
researchers at Leiden 
University Medical 
Center met with A Sister’s 
Hope to discuss the 
actions taking place in 
Holland to fund vital 
research projects. The 
Center wants to help with 
that mission.
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A Sister’s Hope reached out to attendees of the 
2012 Fiets & Wandel Beurs at the RAI in 

Amsterdam last month
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